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SRI LANKA

As of the midnight of 28 Nov 2021, the Sri Lanka Government restricted the entry of travellers from South Africa, 
Botswana, Lesotho, Namibia, Zimbabwe & Eswatini (Swaziland). Any prior arrivals from these countries were subjected to 
on arrival PCR test and quarantine at Level safe & secure hotel. Sri Lanka has not detected the Omicron variant COVID-19 
as of now. 
 
India's agship carrier Air India has resumed direct ights between India and Sri Lanka under the air bubble arrangement. 
The airline will operate two weekly ights from Delhi and three weekly ights from Chennai to Colombo. This will definitely 
help the country to rebuild its tourism industry.

Tourism guidelines and protocols for travelling to Sri Lanka remain the same. To know the detailed requirements, you can 
click here. 

For latest statistics on new reported cases and vaccination status, Please click here. 

https://srilanka.travel/covid19/
https://www.srilanka.travel/helloagain/
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